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It’s time for the budget in Baltimore County for
Fiscal Year 2025. Our job in the County Council is
to approve the projected budget from the County

Executive. 
 Throughout the month, we hear from the various

departments, as well as public input from concerned
Baltimore County residents before making our
decisions on May 23: Budget Adoption Day.

I had the privilege of cleaning up 9 different neighborhoods all across
my district in the month of April including

Harford Park, Holland Hill, Glendale Glenmont, Yorkleigh Community
Park, Ridgeleigh, Southland Hills, Burkleigh Square, Loch Raven

Village, & Downtown Towson.

Working alongside great community volunteers, we all share a common
goal of establishing more vibrant living and green spaces.

Green is the new Clean

Police Dept.
BCPS (Baltimore County Public Schools)
Fire Dept.
Public Works & Transportation
Rec & Parks
Corrections
Health & Social Services
Permits, Approvals, & Inspections
Planning
Housing and Community Development
Retirement & Insurance
Economic & Workforce Development 
Information Technology
Library
CCBC

Departments awaiting

budget approval 
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Lieutenant Marcy Chemelli & Sergeant

Angela Mickle are retiring after their

combined 57 years of service in the

Baltimore County Police Department. 

We are so grateful for their service and wish

them well in their well-deserved retirement!

The Baltimore County Council passed

Resolution 16-24, offering its sincere

condolences and heartfelt prayers to the

family, friends, and loved ones of those

lost in the collapse of the Francis Scott

Key Bridge.

 We will continue to work together with

federal and state partners collaboratively,

and to utilize all resources available to

expedite the full reopening of the Port of

Baltimore as quickly as possible and

eventually build a new bridge.

Rebuilding Key Bridge 

The Council is considering Bill 31-24: Adequate Public Facilities
Ordinance (APFO) that would prohibit new large scale

development where the zoned school is over 100% capacity. 

This legislation would eliminate the long practice of allowing
schools to be at 115% capacity and still allow a development to

proceed without remedies. This bill would also eliminate the
automatic Adjacency Exemption, which allows a development to

be built if a nearby school is under capacity. As an example,
currently there is a townhome community being built in Dundalk
adding 300 new homes. The zoned school for the community is
Sparrows Point Middle/High which is at 130% capacity now. The

county approved the development because a nearby high school,
Chesapeake High which is a 35 minute bus ride away in Essex, is

at 91% Capacity. 

This legislation would also make Baltimore County Public Schools
and Baltimore County more responsible about planning for larger

developments that will add to the enrollment of schools. It will
form a standing committee of citizens who will review enrollment

data, developments, and hopefully drive better planning for
managing school capacity and additions.

Legislation on the Agenda



Upcoming
Events in
District 6

5/18: Spring Fling Bingo

5/19: Spring Plant Swap

@Harford Park Community 2522

Linwood Rd. Parkville 21234

5/4: Putty Hill Flea Market

8am-1pm 

@Putty Hill Park 

8600 Hoerner Road, Parkville, MD 21234

5/11: Mother’s Day Candle

Painting 1-3pm, $6

5/25: Lag B’Omer Monthly

Bonfire, 7-8:30pm (free)

@Holt Park

34 Elmont Avenue, Baltimore, MD 21206
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More Events in District 6


